
6 months down, fiscal is over and we continue heading into the windy time of year, 
staggering (sometimes literally walking with a crosswind on the dock) through the 
“summer” months.  It doesn’t seem quite possible that half of 2023 has already 
passed, but as the ol’ adage goes, “time flies when you’re having fun!”  But don’t fret, 
the nice weather and great boating are still yet to come.  Although, if you’re partici-
pating in the Tuesday night sail races with SPYC, the wind is a welcome commodity 
to navigate the race course in a timely fashion ~ STARBOARD!  
 

As many know the wind is a constant factor, and trying to plan activities either outside 
or on the water can be daunting at times.  I was recently told about an app you can 
download on your phone or tablet that will show the direction of the wind, how fast it 
is currently blowing, or look ahead at forecasts, too.  Whether you have 
an Android or Apple device, look for the Windy.app.  Some other addi-
tional features I didn’t realize it had, until I downloaded it myself, in-
clude tide tables, current and wave frequency, weather and more.  Defi-
nitely a handy app in your tool bag of navigation equipment when 
you’re deciding whether to head out, if you should reef the sails, or con-
sider ducking into a protected cove for an upcoming wind event.  Check it out and see 
what you think.  And if you have any other suggestions on cool or helpful apps that 
could help other boaters have a good time on the water, email your suggestions to  
harbormaster@ci.brisbane.ca.us for being included in an upcoming newsletter. 
 

Rounding about to a few marina items: 
 

 In the continued efforts to keep our Marina running smoothly, please note the fol-
lowing with regards to all vendors, which includes surveyors and yacht brokers.  
Anyone performing work within the Marina is required to have their insurance 
and Brisbane business license (BBL) on file with our office in order to gain access 
to our docks.  Any yacht brokers listing your vessel within our Marina, as well as 
all surveyors, are required to have the BBL as well.  Please check with our office 
ahead of any business person arriving to verify they are allowed on the docks to 
get down to your vessel.   

 If you are thinking it’s time to cut the ties to your vessel due to condition or not 
being repairable, you may want to consider surrendering your vessel through our 
SAVE/VTIP grant.  This is no cost to you, and the vessel will be disposed of in a 
safe and legal manner.  For more information on our SAVE grant, please stop by 
our office or email me for further details.  Time is limited under our current grant, 
so if this is of interest, please email or contact me before August 15, 2023 to dis-
cuss eligibility. 

 You won’t want to miss this:  San Mateo County is hosting 
an event at Coyote Point on July 15th to give away free 
reusable electronic distress signaling devices.  This is not a 
flare collection event; please see the flyer on page 4 for more 
details. 

 

 
Have a Happy and Safe 4th of July! 
Harbormaster Rehberg 
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2023 Tide Tables  
Available in Marina Office 

 



                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Martin Tali, Commodore 

~ SPYC ~ 

 

 

Greetings Marina Neighbors!  
 

Sierra Point Yacht Club will be open for Sunday for breakfast on June 2nd,  9-11AM. Come and enjoy 
the best breakfast in town! Members pay $10 and non-members $15. No registration is necessary.  
 

In addition to our Tuesday night racing that is now in mid-season, we will have our annual Treasure Is-
land race on Saturday August 5th. The skipper orientation meeting will be at 10AM and the race will 
start at noon.  Please check the racing page on our website for instructions on how to sign up.  
 

For other events, information about the club and how to join us, please visit our website at: https://
www.sierrapointyc.org  

 
Fair Winds, 
Martin Tali - Commodore 

 Quietly Looking For A Snack 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to Harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following month’s 
newsletter.   

 
 
Centek 2” water lift muffler for $39 or best offer. Used but in great shape 
 
Ian (206) 660-8980 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Injectadeck structural foam- can be used for soft spots on deck. I have multiple car-
tridges, unused. I needed way less than I thought. If you need to borrow the applica-
tion gun that’s no problem.    
 
Message  if interested, open to offers.  Or call (628) 261-4451  
 






